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ADDITIONAL 
INFORMATION 

WHAT ARE THE IMMEDIATE BENEFITS TO TRMC?  
Industrial and workplace relations will be developed as a hybrid solution with the current PVCA 
hotline services offering to TRMC members whilst still being supported by the specialisation and 
expertise of Charles Watson, current GM – IR, Policy & Governance for matters that may need 
additional advice. 
 
Accessibility to a streamlined legal authority under the Registered Organisation ensures our Fair 
Work and government engagement is fast-tracked and given higher priority.  
 
Improved financial security to the Association under a consolidated and de-duplicated service 
model, the united body can deliver more projects with improved budget management of member 
funding.  
 
WHAT DOES THIS MEAN TO ME?  
Your current fees and membership subscription will not change however you will belong to a 
stronger and more impactful industry Association with the continuity of services and resources 
delivering your existing member benefits.  
 
You do not need to do anything at this time, we will provide communications and access to new 
services in the coming months as the transition process is rolled out.  
 
NEXT STEPS 
 

> The Special General Meeting will be held on Thursday 5th May at 10am AEST. Kellie 
Northwood, CEO, Matt Aitken, Chairman and Treasurer, Rodney Frost will be in attendance 
to answer any questions and provide a detailed briefing. Register your attendance to learn 
more. 
 

> Following the Special General Meeting and Special Resolution Notice will be issued to all 
Members seeking a vote in approval for the merger to proceed.  

 
> Following the vote to support, TRMC will commence the transitioning process which will see 

advice being issued to the relevant government departments as well as a public gazettal.  
 

> A Member’s Briefing will be held at PacPrint, Thursday 30th June, 11am AEST, we look 
forward to seeing you all there and continuing the journey together.  
 

> The merged Association ‘Member Engagement: Strategy, brand and positioning’ project will 
commence with members and industry input to develop a clear strategy, positioning, brand 
and name for the united Association moving forward.   
 

For more information contact Kellie Northwood – kellie@thermc.com.au.  

https://thermc-au.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0ocu-pqzgqGdDBMQqlBmioyBDeYxkB-ksv
mailto:kellie@thermc.com.au

